
 

 

Welcome back to everyone after 
the summer holidays, we hope you 
all had a great time. I would like to 
welcome all our new families to the 
nursery. There are lots of lovely 
things coming up for you all to 
take part in, so I hope you will all 
join in the fun. 
                   Emma x 
 
Emma x 
 

Room Movements 
Badgers & Foxes is situated to the left of 
nursery through the first door to the left. 
Butterflies & Squirrels is now through the 
gate to the right and down to the end of 
the corridor. 
Hedgehogs are now based either in the two 
upstairs rooms, or in the room directly 
opposite you as you enter nursery. 

New Staff  
We would like to welcome Charlotte in 

Butterflies & Lauren in Hedgehogs. 

Barmouth Trip 
 

Everyone who went on the trip to 
Barmouth had a really good time 
and the sun shone for us!! 
 

 

 
 

 

Contact Numbers 
Please ensure that you inform the office of any 
changes to contact numbers, especially mobile 
numbers and email addresses. 

Nursery Free Education Grant 
When your child turns 3 years old, the term 
after their 3rd birthday they are then eligible for 
15 hours government funded sessions, please 
ask at the office for more information. 

Funding Declaration Forms – Please 
return all funding declaration forms to the 
office with a copy of your child’s birth 
certificate. 

Nursery Security – Please ensure that 

you close the door on leaving nursery and 
do not let anyone in. Please ring the bell 
and wait for Emma, Alison or Marianne to 
open the door.   



 New for September 2012 
Rise and Shine Breakfast Club! 

6:30am-7:30am. Cost is £5 per session 
Please speak to Emma or Marianne to 

book your childs place as soon 
as possible as space is limited.  

 

 

Baby and Toddler Café at Asda Living 
Honeybuns are still in close 
partnership with Asda Living at the 
Wrekin Retail Park.  
The free stay and play session is still 
running on a Wednesday Morning 
between 10am-11:30am and is 
proving very popular with Mums, Dads 
and tots alike. If you or anyone you 
know would benefit from a social 
gathering for parents with babies, 
toddlers, or pre-school children at no 
cost then please ask them to join us or 
contact Ruth at nursery for more 
information.  

    

Honeybuns now has a facebook page! 
Parents are welcome to visit our 
‘Honeybuns Nurseries’ page and share 
it with their facebook friends. We will 
update the page with information of 
up and coming events along with 
relevant information.  
Honeybuns is also on Twitter, follow 
us @HoneybunsDN. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Pre-Employment Skills Training 
The Honeybuns Group are working in partnership with Job Centre Plus and Eurosource 

Solutions to engage young people with children to train and gain future employment. To the 
left of our building we have a secure area with two training rooms, with a separate entrance to 

gain access to the training area. The trainees will not have access to the nursery or children 

and please be assured that the children’s safety is always paramount. 

FUNDRAISING EVENTS! 
Friday 5thOctober – Jeans for Genes 
Day. Wear your jeans and give a donation 
for Genetic Disorders UK. 
 

Friday 16th November – Children In 
Need 
Children can all dress up in spots and 
stripes.  
This year the children will be taking part in 
a sponsored nursery rhyme marathon. 
Please call at the office to pick up a 
Children In Need sponsor form. 
There will be cakes and biscuits for sale in 
the foyer, please give a donation of 30p per 
cake.  
 
Christmas Fayre – Saturday 1st 
December 12pm-3pm 
 
Come along with all the family for some 
festive fun! There will be lots of activities 
and stalls and Father Christmas will be 
popping in for a visit.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

STOP THE PRESS!..... 
Honeybuns have a new website 
which is due to be launched in the 
next couple of weeks! Visit 
www.honeybunsnurseries.co.uk 

Baby Hayden enjoying the fun at 
ASDA

 



 

Easter Bonnet Parade 

 The Easter Bonnet Parade was a huge 

success, it was the best year yet. The 

bonnets were fabulous and our parade 

took place outside and all the children 

paraded their bonnets to the rest of the 

nursery. The sun was shining!! Well done 

everyone who took part.  

 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 
Harvest Time – Week beginning 
24th September  
Please bring a donation of any tinned 
products. We would be very grateful as 
all donations will be going to a sheltered 
home in Wellington. 
 
Friday 28th September – Dahlicious 
Day Children are welcome to come 
dressed up as their favourite Roald Dahl 
book character to celebrate the works of 
Roald Dahl 

 
Spanish Week –Week beginning 8th 
October Come dressed in your Spanish 
clothes and enjoy some Spanish culture 
and activities throughout the week. 
 
Wednesday 31st October – 
Halloween Day Children can come 
dressed in their spookiest clothes and 
enjoy some Halloween games. 
 
Parents Evenings – 6pm-8pm 
Butterflies & Squirrels – Tues 6th 
November  
Badgers & Foxes – Wed 7th November  
Hedgehogs – Thursday 8th November  
 
Nursery Photographs during 
November with dates to be 
confirmed 
 

Hedgehogs Nativity Play  
Tuesday 11th December & Thursday 13th 
December – times to be confirmed  
 
Christmas Party Week – Week 
beginning 17th December – Come 
dressed in your party clothes all week 
 
Christmas Closure – Close at 4pm on 
Christmas Eve and return to nursery on 
Wednesday 2nd January 2013  

School Admissions - September 
2013 
There will be booklets for schools 
available from the end of September, 
and school admission forms will be 
coming to your home address by the 
end of October. 
We will be organising a coffee morning  
with Telford & Wrekin school 
admissions team to come and answer 
any questions, date and time to be 
arranged. 
Term Time & Funded sessions  
Holiday Dates 
October Half Term  
Monday 22nd –Friday 26th October 
Christmas Holidays  
Break up Friday 21st December  
Return to Nursery Monday 7th January 
2013 
 

  Events that have taken place 
 
During Road Safety Week we made 
zebra crossings and showed the 
children how to stay safe when 
crossing the road. 
 
The children had lots of fun during the 
Jubilee and our Honeybuns Olympic 
ceremony. We had mini races and 
party tea.  We were all partied out!! 
 

 
 
 
 
 


